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To whom it may concern,

It is without hesitation that I, Bob Reardon,
co-owner of Alr Sound Recording Studio, recommend Patrick
Farrant as a ‘talented and professional musician. As a
recording engineer, I have had the opportunity to watech
Patrick preform, in a studio setting, under pressure with
some of Roston's finest jazz musicians. He has shown
himself to be a superior guitarist and a serious pro- P
fessional. He is prompt and prepared for each new project.
Unquestionably, he is one of Boston's finer studio

guitarists.

Sincerel




